
Subject: Request for Feedback on Undergraduate Research 

Experience 

Dear [Supervisor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I want to take a moment to express my sincere gratitude for 

the opportunity to be part of [Research Project Name] during my undergraduate studies. The 

experience was invaluable, and I learned a great deal under your guidance. 

As I continue to progress in my academic and professional journey, I would greatly appreciate 

any feedback you could provide regarding my performance, skills, and areas for further 

development. Your insights would be incredibly helpful as I seek to enhance my knowledge and 

prepare for future opportunities. 

Thank you once again for your support and mentorship. I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


